
 St. Anthony Parish 
10 Summer Street 

Cohasset, MA  02025 

Tel: 781-383-0219 

Fax: 781-383-9948 

Religious Ed: 781-383-0630 

E-mail: saintanthonycoh@gmail.com 

Website: www.saintanthonycohasset.org 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 SATURDAY:VIGIL  5:00 PM 

 SUNDAY: 8:00 & 9:30 AM 

11:30 AM 

 WEEKDAYS:  7:00 AM 

 SATURDAYS: 8:00 AM 

 PUBLIC HOLIDAY  8:00 AM 

 HOLY DAYS: As announced 

 FIRST FRIDAY: 7:00 AM 

      Adoration:  7:30 AM—11:45 AM 

      Benediction: 11:45 AM 

      Mass:  12:00 Noon 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

 Saturday:   4:15 - 4:45 PM and by request 
 

BAPTISM/MATRIMONY 

Contact the Pastor during office hours Mon.—Fri. 9 AM—3PM 
 

ORGANIZATIONS/COMMITTEES 

     Parish Pastoral Council         Chris Kierce, Vice Chairman 

     Parish Finance Council         Elaine Coyne, Chairman 

     Bereavement Hospitality      Anna Abbruzzee 
 

THE SPIRITUAL CARE OF THE SICK AND AGED: 

Please contact the Parish Office if you have a family member, 

friend or neighbor who is unable to attend Church due to age or 

infirmity. We will provide pastoral visits, with administration of 

the Sacraments. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

All children not attending parochial school are expected to be 

enrolled in our Religious Education Program for grades 1-8. 

Enrollment in the 9th and 10th grade Religious Education 

Program is required of all students seeking the Sacrament of 

Confirmation. 

Parish Mission Statement 
We, the parish family of St. Anthony Roman Catholic Church welcome all, young and old, active or inactive, committed  

or alienated, to enrich their lives by joining and participating in our faith community. We seek to reflect the light of Jesus  

Christ by reaching out to serve all, and by sharing our joy and hope, as we continue our faith journey. May our lives,  

inspired by the Holy Spirit, and nourished by the Eucharist, bear witness to our love for neighbors near and far. 

Pastor Rev. John R. Mulvehill, S.T.D. 
Deacon Paul S. Rooney 

Permanent Deacon 
Parish Staff 

    Barbara Dalrymple  Office Administrator 

    Rosemary Sullivan  Office Administrator 

    Adrienne MacCarthy  Religious Education 

    Jane Reardon   Religious Education 

    Kathleen Keyes  Music Director/Organist 

    Bill Mezzetti   Youth Director 



ST. ANTHONY PARISH         COHASSET, MA 

 

 
 

Saturday, December 3 

 5:00 PM Cornelius O’Day—5th Anniversary 

  Margaret O’Day—17th Anniversary 

  Thomas Manning—6th Anniversary 

  Margaret E. Manning - Anniversary 

Sunday, December 4 

 8:00 AM All Parishioners Prayer Request 

 9:30 AM  Nancy Barrett—Birthday Memorial 

 11:30 AM Patricia Malone—Memorial 

 5:00 PM Deceased Members of Dolan & Greene Family 

Monday, December 5 

 7:00 AM John M. Worley—5th Anniversary 

Saturday, December 10 

 5:00 PM Beverly Spearin—4th Anniversary 

Sunday, December 11 

 8:00 AM Ann Falvey—Anniversary 

 9:30 AM Salvatore Masotta—8th Anniversary 

  Kathleen Masotta—15th Anniversary 

 11:30 AM Robert Rafferty—Month’s Mind 

 5:00 PM Regina Mahoney—8th Anniversary 

 

Immaculate Conception – December 8 

Vigil Mass at 5:00 PM 

Masses at 7:00 AM and 7:00 PM 

Prayer & Adoration 9:00 PM till 1:00 AM December 9 

 

 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

 The gospel of the Second Sunday of Advent introduces 

us to John the Baptist, the strange man of the wilderness who 

arrives dressed in rough camel's hair, having survived on a diet of 

locusts and honey. We know a little about John's background. 

Mary, expectant with Christ, traveled the short distance over the 

hills to the little Judean  town of Ain Karem to visit her cousin 

Elizabeth who had conceived a child in her old age. When the 

angel Gabriel had told Zechariah of Elizabeth' pregnancy he 

refused to believe and was struck dumb until after the birth of the 

child and when asked the name of the child he took a slate and 

wrote "his name is John." Since John was born just six months 

before Christ, it is probable that the two cousins shared childhood 

times  with each other. 

 The only childhood reference to Jesus is when the 

family went to the city to be enrolled in the census and the Christ 

child, twelve years of age, was left behind from the caravan and 

was later discovered teaching the doctors of the law on the steps 

of the temple. 

 Little is known of John for the next few years when he 

appears as an itinerant preacher. His homeland was in Herodian 

territory which had been ruled by Herod since 37 BC when Herod 

was appointed king of the Jews by the Roman Senate . John's 

message was blunt, and he was considered a prophet. For 400 

years God has spoken through prophets and suddenly this strange 

figure appears from the wilderness crying out "Repent, for the 

Kingdom of God is  near." People then began coming to see John, 

confess their sins and be baptized 

 John made it clear that he was not the one who is 

coming after him, and that he was not worthy to carry his sandals, 

and many came to him to be baptized. John later baptized Jesus in 

the River Jordan near Salem, and some say that they believe that 

John did not recognize Jesus as the Savior until his baptism. 

 Next week in the gospel we will hear John's message 

from prison and the following week John will explain his baptism 

of the people. 

       Sincerely,  

    Fr John R. Mulvehill  

 

 

 

               Last Week     Calendar Year to Date  

Offertory Collection           $7,698.00 

Automatic Bank Offering            $425.00 

Total              $8,123.00          $418,097.50 

Budgeted Offertory          $10,000.00          $470,000.00 

Excess (Shortfall)                      ($1,877.00)           ($51,902.50) 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity 

John the Baptist appeared...saying, "Repent, for 

the kingdom of heaven is at hand!" It was of him 

that the prophet Isaiah had spoken when he said: 

A voice of one crying out in the desert, 

Prepare the way of the Lord. 

- Mt 3:1a, 2-3b 

  
HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

 

Christmas Pageant Sunday Dec. 18 @ 4:00 PM 
 

Advent Penance Service Tuesday Dec 20 @ 7:00 PM 
 

Confession  Thursday, Dec 22, 2:00-4:00, 7:00-8:00 

   Friday, Dec 23, 7:00—9:00 
 

Christmas Vigil  Saturday, December 24 

   4:00 PM      Children’s Mass (Church) 

   4:00 PM      Parish Center Mass 

   6:00 PM      Choir Mass 

   (come early for caroling at 5:45 PM) 

   9:00 PM  Vigil Mass 
 

Christmas Day  Sunday, December 25 

   8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30 AM 
 

Solemnity of Mary the Mother of God 

  Saturday, Dec. 31 @ 5:00 PM 

  Sunday, January 1 @ 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30AM 

 

We rejoice with the families of our new 

brothers and sisters who recently received 

the Sacrament of Baptism 
 

   Nicholas Michael Schultz      Enzo Paul Miele 

   Blake Michael Twombly       Riley Elisabeth Libby 

   Benjamin Matthew Wilkes       Mia Sidney Rands 

   Braedon Lee Blauner       William Robert Parisi 

                       John Shepard Voniderstain Herrald 



2ND SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 
 

 

Altar Servers—This Weekend, December 3/4 

5:00 PM  Beth Griffin, Mary Claire Griffin 

8:00 AM  Alexis Donovan, Madie Donovan 

9:30 AM  Anastasia St. John, Tess St. John 

11:30 AM Olivia McAlarney, Sophia McAlarney 

5:00 PM Luke Adams, Ella Dunkelberger 

Altar Servers—Next Weekend, December 10/11 

5:00 PM Allie Olson, Drew Olson 

8:00 AM Hannah Hession, Nora Cunningham 

9:30 AM Hayes McCarron, Patrick McCarron 

11:30 AM Caroline Donohue, James Donohue 

5:00 PM Catherine Toomey, Erin Toomey 

Ministers of the Word—This Weekend, December 3/4 

5:00 PM  Mark Kissick 

8:00 AM William Flaherty 

9:30 AM Bill Kelley 

11:30 AM  David Drinan 

Ministers of the Word—Next Weekend, December 10/11 

5:00 PM Mary Rooney 

8:00 AM Peter Buckley 

9:30 AM Paul Queenan 

11:30 AM Patrick Hurley 

Eucharistic Ministers— This Weekend, December 3/4 

5:00 PM  Elizabeth Kissick, Bill Marsden, Ann McSweeney 

8:00 AM  Natalie Brandt, Margy Charles, Laura Chase 

9:30 AM  John Carr, Susan Carr, Barbara Dalrymple 

11:30 AM  Donal Cahill, Sandra Murray, Donna O’Donnell 

Eucharistic Ministers—Next Weekend, December 10/11 

5:00 PM  Anna Abbruzzese, Carol Barrett, Polly Pyne 

8:00 AM Joann Cogill, Lynn Ferrara, Jean Hajjar 

9:30 AM Fran Collins, Gail Collins, Barbara Donahue 

11:30 AM Michael Cotter, Cynthia Hurley, Sandra Murray 

From the Deaconõs Bench 
 

Kind words can be short and easy to speak, 

but their echoes are truly endless. 

  Author—St. Teresa of Kolkata 

CONSIDER SHARING YOUR FAITH 

Please contact us to volunteer @ 781-383-

0630  

Jane Reardon for Gr. 1-6 or Adrienne 

MacCarthy for Gr. 7-10 ~ Ext. 019 

 

WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF VOLUNTEER TEACHERS 

FOR GRADES 1 & 3-9. PLEASE CONSIDER SHARING 

YOUR FAITH.  

**************************************************** 

RELIGIOUS Ed NEWS:   
 

GRADE 10 Students----STILL seeking 

speakers for the annual “Giving Tree” Project 

for Catholic Charities…please call Mrs. 

MacCarthy to volunteer.   Dec. 10rd & 11th!  
 

Class this Sunday, December 4th at 5:45pm!  Please refer to 

reminder email!  
 

FOR THOSE in GRADES 7 AND 8:   

~THANK YOU to Our 7th and 8th grade families who baked 

loaf breads which were then packaged with a card and delivered 

to our friends at 60 Elm Street and the police and fire stations! 

The students really enjoyed this act of kindness.  
 

Regular scheduled class this Sunday!  At 3:50PM…see you 

then. 

       Food Pantry Sunday—This Weekend 
The following items are always needed: coffee, tea, hot 

chocolate, juice, hearty soups, chowders, corned beef 

hash, beef stew, spaghetti sauce, mayonnaise, tuna, 

peanut butter, toothpaste, and tooth brushes. . The Pantry is 

open on Tuesday mornings from 8:30-10:30 A.M. for clients 

only. We regretfully cannot accept donations during those hours. 

Donations may be left from 8:00 – 8:30 on Tuesdays or you may 

arrange a drop off time by calling the food pantry at 781-383-

0219 ext. 25. 

 

 
 

The CHASUBLE is the outer garment worn by the priest at 

Mass. It may be white or another liturgical color and usually 

matches the color of the stole. 

 

 
 

     III Sherri D’Alessandro & Rob Schuler 

The season has come when we hear all the 

time to be kind and generous. I often 

wonder why we need this reminder and at 

the same time I am glad we do. Each day I 

can find myself getting caught up in the 

world around me. We get busy at work, our 

families and with school. We become overwhelmed with so much 

going on in our lives. Most of which we brought upon ourselves. 

Each week we get a chance to spend an hour praying and 

reflecting on our lives and perhaps those who are sitting in the 

pews with us. That is such a wonderful gift we get. An hour a 

week to help us remember what is truly important. So I guess this 

one day is the equivalent of the one hour each week. I am 

personally very lucky. I get an additional hour because the youth 

group meets once a week as well. We remind each other of what 

we have accomplished, not for our own well being, but for the 

well being of so many others. Each of us, the parishioners, are 

equal in the eye of God. Each of us are equally important to each 

other. Each of us are born with the gift of God's love. So lets 

embrace this reminder together now and for the entire year. 

               Bill Mezzetti 

       The Prayer Shawl Ministry  
                              will be meeting at the Parish Center on 

                              Mondays at 10:00AM (excluding Monday 

                              holidays ) 



DECEMBER 4TH, 2016 

Prayer for Our Troops 
Almighty God and Father, hold our servicemen and 

women in your loving hands. Protect them as they 

protect us. Bless them and their families for the 

selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. 

We ask this in the name of Jesus, Our Lord and 

Savior Amen 

Greetings 
 

Are you new to St. Anthony Parish? If so, we hope that you find 

us a welcoming and inviting family of faith. If you would like 

more information about entering more fully into our parish life 

and ministry, we ask that you complete the form below and return 

it to the Parish Office, 10 Summer St., Cohasset MA 02025. 

Thank you. 
 

I would like 

______ To become a Parishioner 
 

______ To change my address 

 

______ To receive Budget Envelopes 
 

______ To let the Parish know of someone who is ill, or home  

              bound who would like to receive Communion 
 

Name: _______________________________________________ 
 

Address______________________________________________ 
 

Phone_______________________________________________ 
 

E Mail_______________________________________________ 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to give homeless children a 

better tomorrow. Do you have 2 hours each week to play with 

young homeless children in one of our shelter-based Playspaces 

in Norwell or Marshfield? Help a homeless child learn, play and 

thrive. For more info visit www.horizonchildren.org or call 508-

510-3250. 

Christmas Altar Flower Donations 
Donations in memory of loved ones can be put in the 

Offertory basket, or brought to the Parish Center Office 

no later than Wednesday, December 14. Please mark 

your envelope clearly. 

Advent Penance Service 
We invite all to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

We will have an Advent Penance Service on Tuesday, 

December 20th at 7:00 PM and confessions will also be 

heard on Thursday, December 22nd 2:00-4:00, 7:00-8:00 

and Friday, December 23rd 7:00-9:00. 

In Loving Memory  

                 Please remember in your prayers, Michael Goulding 

and Doris Beale who passed away recently. May their souls and 

the Souls of All the Faithful Departed Rest In Peace.  AMEN  

Christ is the Reason for the Season. 

Keep Christ in Christmas! 

Wish one another ‘Merry Christmas’  


